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Dear Sirs / Mesdames: 
 
Re:  Notice Regarding Change of Auditor Pursuant to Section 4.11 of National Instrument 

51-102 – Continuous Disclosure Obligations ("NI 51-102") 
 
Notice is hereby given of a change of auditor of Spackman Equities Group Inc. (the “Company”). 
Effective June 6, 2023, HDCPA Professional Corporation (“HDCPA” or the “predecessor auditor”) 
resigned on its own initiative as the Company’s auditor. The Company further advises that: 
 

1. The resignation of HDCPA has been considered and reviewed by the Company’s audit 
committee. 
 

2. There have been no reservations contained in the predecessor auditors’ reports on any 
of the financial statements of the Company relating to the “relevant period” as that 
term is defined in Section 4.11 of NI 51-102; and 
 

3. There are no “reportable events” (as defined in Section 4.11(1) of NI 51-102). 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 
 
Spackman Equities Group Inc. 
 
(signed) Alex Falconer 
 
Chief Financial Officer 


